Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Re: Penalty Charge Notices for parking
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. The total number of Penalty Charge Notices for parking offences issued for the most recent five years' worth of data you have? E.g. January 2016 to September 2021. 

2.
The total amount (£) collected from Penalty Charge Notices for parking offences issued for the most recent five years' worth of data you have? E.g. January 2016 to September 2021.

Answer:
The information requested is publicly available on the Council’s website.

It is published on the Council’s open data platform at:

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/?q=parking&sort=modified
This letter, therefore, constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is reasonably accessible to you by other means.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
